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(813) 251-2407, ext. 31
A STATE OF VISION SPECIALTY LICENSE PLATE

Tampa Lighthouse for the Blind’s Events Coordinator, Veronica Chesbrough, announces that the much anticipated A State of Vision specialty license plate to benefit organizations serving blind and visually impaired persons is now available for purchase at your local tag office.

Sponsored by Representative Dennis Baxley (R-Ocala), the sale of A State of Vision plates will generate monies for direct support services to blind and visually impaired Floridians statewide through a network of 14 local non-profit agencies which comprise the Florida Association of Agencies Serving the Blind (FAASB), including Tampa Lighthouse for the Blind.
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A STATE OF VISION SPECIALTY LICENSE PLATE

Lighthouse for the Blind’s Events Coordinator, Veronica Chesbrough, announces that the much anticipated A State of Vision specialty license plate to benefit organizations serving blind and visually impaired persons is now available for purchase at your local tag office.

Sponsored by Representative Dennis Baxley (R-Ocala), the sale of A State of Vision plates will generate monies for direct support services to blind and visually impaired Floridians statewide through a network of 14 local non-profit agencies which comprise the Florida Association of Agencies Serving the Blind (FAASB), including Lighthouse for the Blind.
